

March NewSletter

KIDS KLUB CHILDCARE

uPCOMING EVENTS

March 17th – St Patrick's Day March 29th– Good Friday (<u>DAYCARE CLOSED</u>) April lst – Easter Monday

BIRTHDAYS

(DAYCARE CLOSED)

No Birthdays in March

NEWS

ST PATRICK'S DAY FALLS ON A SUNDAY THIS YEAR SO WE WILL CELEBRATE ON THE MONDAY MARCH 18TH. WEAR GREEN!

THE WEATHER WILL BE WARMING UP AND WITH THAT COMES MESS. PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD HAS SPLASH PANTS OR SNOW PANTS. PLEASE ALSO HAVE RAINBOOTS OR WINTER BOOTS.

WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK AND INSTAGRAM. WE ALSO APPRECIATE GOOGLE REVIEWS.



DID YOU KNOW?

- Why are four-leaf clovers lucky? Four-leaf clovers are considered lucky for their rarity. In the Middle Ages, it was believed by some Celtic groups that wielding a four-leaf clover would help you see fairies, as well as ward off evil spirits and grant the holder good luck.
- Despite his Irish notoriety, Saint Patrick was British. He was born to Roman parents in Scotland or Wales in the late fourth century.
- Saint Patrick didn't wear green. His color was "Saint Patrick's blue." The color
 green became associated with St. Patrick's Day after it was linked to the Irish
 independence movement in the late 18th century.
- Saint Patrick was born "Maewyn Succat" but changed his name to "Patricius" after becoming a priest

